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E~1IPO\VERING OUR FUTURE: YOUNG VOTERS 
READY TO ~1IAKE THEIR VOICES HEARD 

I'm excited to share that we recently held voter 

registration events at our local District 23 high schools 
through our District 23 Student Advisory Council . By 
speaking to our students about the importance of voting, 
we are empowering our young adults to engage in the 
democratic process. A heartfelt thank you to all the 
schools that participated: Ferris High School, Horn High 
School, !LT Arlington-Grand Prairie High School, Life 
School Oak Cliff High School, North Mesquite High 
School, and Pace Duncanville High School. It's inspiring 
to see these future leaders taking steps to prepare for the 
real world, ready to make their voices heard. 

As we approach the upcoming election, I encourage 
everyone to embrace their civic responsibility. Let's 

support our youth by voting and showing them the 
importance of participating in our democracy. 
Together, we can make a difference! 
Stay engaged and go vote! 
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